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On March 21, 2023, the City received a writen public comment for the City 
Council’s regular mee�ng of March 22, 2023, in the form of photocopied pages 
from the book It’s Perfectly Normal: Changing Bodies, Growing Up, Sex, Gender, 
and Sexual Health. Because the City does not have permission from the copyright 
owners of the book, the photocopied pages are not being distributed on the City’s 
website or through its agenda system.  
 
Members of the public interested in viewing the photocopies may do so in the 
Office of the City Clerk during normal business hours. The City Clerk’s Office is 
located in City Hall at 400 Grand Avenue. 
 




